{b@\- Please join us for a
$e<40 Complimentary Drop-In
% Breakfast Reception

Thursday, March 1st, 8:15 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
in the Vault Room of the Capitol Basement
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Mr. Alan J. Hodak, Executive Director

hosted by the:
]m Minnesota Association of Christian Schools

Drop-in for breakfast in between your meetings as your schedule allows. -
an RSVP for the breakfast is requested. N
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Please RSVP to Alison French afrench@fourthbaptist.org or 763-417-8240. Thank you.
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